
 

Dear T. A. Friends: 

Thank you very much for your support by providing  T. A. Archives with your articles, 

books, magazines, newsletters, etc. in 2019, so we have a fruitful collections and posted on T. 

A. Archives in 2019. We hope to have your continuous support in 2020. 

 Have a Very Happy Holiday. 

Regards, 

Bob Cheng 

 

T. A. Archives 台美史料中心 

Website: www.taiwaneseamericanhistory.org 

Email: taarchivescenter@gthe mail.com 
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